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December 11, 2014

	
	
	
	

	Mrs Joanne Rams
	
	
	

	Gerald Eve LLP
	
	
	

	72 Welbeck Street

London

W1G 0AY
	
	
	

	
	
	  Application Ref:    2014/7307/INVALID

	
	
	Associated Ref: 

   2013/1957/P


	
	
	  Please ask for:      Matthew Dempsey

	
	
	  Telephone: 020 7974 5613

	
	
	

	
	
	  4 December 2014


Dear Sir/Madam

INCOMPLETE APPLICATION

Address:  Centre Point Tower

Centre Point Link and Centre Point House

101-103 New Oxford Street and 5-24 St Giles High Street

London

WC1A 1DD
Proposal Description:  Revised height of flue, additional plant, Reconfiguration of glazing, lift realignment and revised louvre configuration to '(Scheme A) Change of use of Centre Point Tower from office (Class B1) and restaurant/bar (Sui Generis) to residential (Class C3) to provide 82 self contained flats and ancillary residential floorspace (spa, gym and pool); change of use of Centre Point Link from office (Class B1) and bar (Class A4) to a flexible retail/restaurant/bar use (Class A1/A3/A4); change of use of Centre Point House at first and second floor levels from office (Class B1) to flexible retail/restaurant/bar use (Class A1, A3, A4); alterations and extensions to the existing building at ground floor level to provide flexible retail/restaurant/bar use (Class A1, A3, A4). Alterations to the external elevations of Centre Point Tower, Centre Point Link and Centre Point House. Redevelopment of the Intrepid Fox public house to provide flexible retail/restaurant/bar (Class A1, A3, A4) with 13 affordable housing units (8 x one bedroom, 3 x three bedroom and 2 x four bedroom) above in an eleven storey building (including basement) and associated external alterations'. approved under planning permission (2013/1957/P) dated 01/04/14.
Thank you for your application received on 21 November 2014.

Your application has been checked and found to be incomplete for the following reasons:

	We have only received one drawing within your application, however the cover letter suggests there should be more?  Please could you clarify this and if necessary send additional drawings.


Please send the information requested (preferably via email to planning@camden.gov.uk) quoting the above reference number (e.g. 2012/XXXX/INVALID) in the subject line of your email.

Note that we cannot start work on your application until we receive all of this information. If you do not reply within 21 days of the date of this letter, or inform us by email of your intention to send the information, we may close the application.
Please read the guidance notes on our website about electronic files before sending your email. 

You do not need to send paper copies in addition to an email but should you prefer to, please use the address at the top of this letter, quoting the application reference and ensure 2 copies of all drawings and information are provided. 

Yours sincerely

Matthew Dempsey
Validation and Fast Track Team
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